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11/03/2022  18:29:412021/6002/P OBJ Catherine 

Ferguson

The proposed new garden building (Studio1) would effectively halve the already narrow gap between the 

current conservatory and the fence at the bottom of my garden at no 7a, as the footprint of the new building is 

to be placed 800mm/80cm (ie over 2 and a half feet) closer to my perimeter.
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